

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

ARIZONA - MEXICO COMMISSION

EVAN MECHAM GOVERNOR CHAIRMAN POST OFFICE BOX 13564

PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85002

THOMAS ARANDA, JR.

ANTONIO CERTOSIMO

WEBB TODD

TREASURER

RALPH A. WATKINS. JR.

March 24, 1987

Mr. Lucien Spataro Maquila Program Development (PRISSA) Sonora Department of Industrial Development 5620 N. Kolb Rd. - Suite 260 Tucson, AZ 85715

Dear Mr. Spataro:

The program to promote Industrial Development and attract foreign businesses to the state of Sonora initiated by you on behalf of the Department of Industrial Development of the State of Sonora, under the supervision of Arq. Horacio Rubio Salcido and Eng. Luis Alfonso Lugo receives my support and that of the Arizona-Mexico Commission.

Your program is definitely in line with the primary objectives of the commission to promote good will, understanding and mutual development of the two governmental entities, by taking better advantage of their human, technical, cultural and economic resources among the people of Arizona and Sonora and all of Mexico.

Congratulations go to the Honorable Rodolfo Félix Valdés, Governor of Sonora, the officials mentioned above and you for your efforts to carry out this program wishing it every success.

The commission has designated Messrs. Jay S. Kittle and John B. Pagliuso, Chairmen of the Foreign Trade and Twin Plants and Industry Committees respectively to represent AMC at any of the meetings and seminars they are able to attend.

If your organization requires any assistance from the commission and its membership, please feel free to let us know.

Sincerely

Evan Mechan